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conditions for the evolution of

genotypes of hybrid origin. Using very
simple models of ecological traits and
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with the Moran model, we consider the
conditions that allow the evolution of
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occur. The models are a generalization
of the Fax model of speciation, with one

trait controlling the speciation of
individuals into their own kind and one
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trait controlling the mating preference.
We consider three cases of mating

preference: (1) a linear preference that
is common in plant and animal ecology;
(2) a linear preference that is common
only in animal ecology, and (3) a linear
preference that is common only in plant

ecology. All three cases allow the
possibility of genotypes of hybrid
origin to evolve. In the two animal
cases, there are genotypes at low

densities when their linear preference
is weak. We show that speciation does
not always occur with the Moran model
and that there may be more than one

speciation event in a population. In all
cases, the fitness of a single genotype
is highest in a homogeneous environment,
intermediate in a patchy environment,
and lowest in a metapopulation. Thus a
linear preference is most advantageous
in a homogeneous environment. When

linear preferences of both kinds are
used simultaneously, the genotype of

hybrid origin can spread throughout the
population and speciate. The advantage
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of hybrid genotypes in a metapopulation
can increase with increasing population
size.Q: Should a Windows service program

be thread-safe? I have written some
Windows services, and I was wondering
whether they should be written as a

thread-safe application or not. In most
cases, I have written them in a thread-
safe way, and there's a couple of cases
where it was not thread-safe. My first
thought is that a service has to be

highly deterministic, so by definition,
all the code that is running cannot be
thread-safe. With that understanding,
does that also mean that a Windows

service should be written in a thread-
safe way for the same reason, or should

I just go with what I feel is my
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